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County of Greenville

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

November 22, 1982

Mr. Sam R, Putnam, Jr., AIA

J. E. Sirrine Company

Box 5456

Greenville, South Carolina 29606

Dear Sam:

As requested, the location and status of roads on and adjacent to the
proposed Baptist Retirement Center have been investigated. The attached
sketch shows the locations of $-564, H-89, and H-90 relative to the property.

Our records indicate no other state or county roads affect the site. The
status of access to parcel 533.3-1.1 via a private road from H-90 should
be pursued with the owner of that parcel,

It appears that H-90 will provide an excellent means of secondary access to
the proposed development should such be necessary.

If we can be of further assistance, please advise,
Very truly yours,

LLped 5

Hank Ludwig,
County Engineer
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